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Bid Bulletin No. 9 

January 3, 2020 
 

 

To All Participating Bidders: 

Please be reminded that the last day of submission of comments to the Revised 

Instruction to Bidders, as discussed during the 3rd Pre-Bid Conference held on 

December 9, 2019, is on January 6, 2020. 

Likewise, please be informed that the Financial Modelling Workshop will be held on 

January 11, 2020 (Saturday), 9:00 AM, at MARELCO Center for Interactive Learning 

(MCIL), Ihatub, Boac, Marinduque. Please send your technical team who will do the 

financial modelling. Also, kindly bring laptop and flash drive for the purpose. 

 

(Sgd)ENGR. MATTHEW L. PRINCIPE 

         Chairman, TPBAC 


